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Results announcement date – reliance on NZX class waiver  
 
Augusta Capital Limited (NZX: AUG) advises that it expects to release its preliminary results for the year ended 31 
March 2020 on 29 June 2020. 
 
Augusta Capital is relying on the NZX Class Waiver from Listing Rule 3.5.1 dated 19 March 2020 which provides 
issuers with an additional 30 days to release their full year results announcements. 
 
As Augusta Capital expects to also release its annual report on 29 June 2020, it will not be relying on the class 
waiver from Listing Rule 3.6.1 which allows an additional two months for the preparation and release of an issuer’s 
annual report. 
 
-ENDS- 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Simon Woollams  
Chief Financial Officer   
 
 
 


